## Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 9:04 AM

To: 'Tamsin Saphir'
Cc: Consumer Contact

**Subject:** RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Tamsin Saphir

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

-----Original Message-----

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Tamsin Saphir

Sent: Saturday, September 26, 2020 10:38 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 26, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC FI

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

Add your personal story here.

I use Duke Energy at the above address. I think the Storm Protection Plan is far too expensive just to save a few days relief from being without power. I would support the electric companies investing in solar power especially here in Florida "the Sunshine State". We need to reduce our carbon footprint. This SPP proposal only helps the utility companies NOT the consumer. We have no choice but to use the utility company and we rely upon you to help keep the cost down. Thank you.

## Sincerely

Tamsin Saphir 26915 Bella Vista Dr Howey in the Hills FL 34737

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tamsin Saphir 26915 Bella Vista Dr Howey in the Hills, FL 34737 (352) 324-0285 saphirtamsin@gmail.com